
 
 

 

Our Ref: MMc / JMc         6th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

   School welcomed pupils back after the half term break ready for another busy and 
exciting half term. Classes have end of term trips planned funded by their enterprise activities that have 
taken place during the year. 

Next Thursday, during tutor group assembly, pupils will be informed of their tutor groups for September. 
Some pupils find this time of year unsettling at the prospect of change, so the earlier we can let them know 
the better. 

The tutor group pupils are in will be shared with families next Friday.   

In previous Home News letters I have shared with you how we support transition by starting the September 
2025 timetable 2 weeks before the end of the Summer Term. The new timetable consists of a range of team 
building activities in week 1 to allow the groups to gel and get used to the changes. The second week sees 
the formal curriculum start. In order to facilitate the transition Year 13 pupils and the small number of Yr11 
pupils who are leaving us to attend college will leave school on Friday 4th July.  

Key Dates this term: 

Diversity Festival: 10:00am- 2:00pm. 

This is the second year school has organised this event and we look forward to welcoming you. With so many 
families on site we have a number of measures in place to keep everyone safe E.g. Toilet access. There will 
be plenty of signs to guide you safely around school. 

One of the most difficult things to manage safely is pupils leaving at the end of the day. School needs to know 
when pupils have left school to go home. If you plan to take your child home, rather than allow them to use 
the taxi, please let staff know. Thank you. 

Sports Day: Monday June 16th 

KS4 Conway Outdoor residential visit: Monday 23rd June 

Summer Fair: Thursday 26th June 

School closes for Summer Break: Tuesday 22nd July. 

Wishing you an enjoyable weekend, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr M. McCann 
Head Teacher 

 


